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                                  WIXFORD BROADBAND

The Parish Council has recently received confirmation from CSW Broadband, Warwickshire County Council, that work being carried out by Openreach is progressing with the Bidford on Avon 18 build, which covers parts of Wixford. They expect to complete the work involved by the end of February.

It is understood that, although it will not be known exactly which properties will benefit until the cabinet goes live and the speeds can be seen, Openreach have confirmed that properties in the following postcodes should benefit from the upgrade:
B49 6DA
B49 6DD
B49 6DG
B49 6DH
B49 6DQ
B49 6DY
B50 4LA

Any further information received will be published on the website.


